
 

 

 

January 22, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 Registration for children entering Kindergarten in the Fall 2018 will be held on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 

(snow date: Wednesday, February 28, 2018) at the Jackson School.  Children who will be 5 years old by August 31, 

2018 are eligible to enroll.  Your child does NOT need to be present at the time of registration. 

MORNING REGISTRATION   9:30 a.m.  – 11:00 a.m. LAST NAMES A THRU L 

AFTERNOON REGISTRATION 12:30 p.m. – 2:00  p.m. LAST NAMES M THRU Z  

Please bring these items with you on registration day.  We will make copies of your originals. 

1. Original birth certificate with a seal (hospital certificate not accepted) 

2. Most recent physical within the last year and immunizations with lead test date 

3. Please complete the enclosed Enrollment Form, Home Language Survey, and Proof of Residency Form.      

It is required for you to bring in 2 (two) of the following:  Current mortgage statement, sales agreement, 

current signed rental lease or agreement, bank state or current utility bill (electric, gas, telephone or 

cable).  We will also make copies of your proof of residency.   

 

SCHOOL IMMUNIZATION REGULATIONS:  Children entering Kindergarten are required by Massachusetts 

State Law to have the following immunizations BEFORE they may enter school in August. 

1. DPT – 5 doses (unless 4th dose was given after 4th birthday- then only 4 doses are required) 

2. Polio Vaccine (O.P.V.) – 4 doses (unless 3rd dose was given after 4th birthday- then only 3 doses are 

required) 

3. 2 doses of MMR (Measles, Mumps, Rubella) 

4. 3 doses of Hepatitis B 

5. 2 doses of Varicella vaccine (or a physician certified reliable history of chicken pox) 

6. Evidence of having been previously screen for lead poisoning (at any time in the child’s life) 

7. Record of a physical examination within the last year 

8. Evidence of Preschool vision screening by physician 

 

Entrance to school will be delayed until certificates for the above immunization and birth certificate are 

presented. 

   If your child is due for immunization and physicals over the summer, you may bring the current record 

and then forward the update when it is completed. 

 If you DO NOT plan to send your child to the Plainville Public Schools next year please call                  

Suzanne Roberts at 508-699-1304.  

Sincerely, 

 

Kate Campbell 


